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Oregonians are already paying higher taxes & many are exiting the state. Why would 

the legislature enact a constitutional amendment that requires more money? There 

has been no accounting for the lost dollars from previous engagements with Lamota, 

the many partnerships, to support the homeless, and no accountability for the 

ongoing PERS in-solvency. Why are property owners the only ones to be the 

recipients of “more money”. Remember the gas tax went up this year and you want to 

continue to hurt the every day Oregonian, who travels the roads and expects to get to 

work via a toll road? NO!! And now a statewide property tax – NO!! 

 


